
Observations
04/06/2025



Welcome

Visiting Guests
We welcome our visiting guests 

with us today and we pray our 

worship experience blesses 

you, and we look forward to 

seeing you again soon.



Special recognition

We’d like to take a minute to recognize our April 

birthdays.  If you have a birthday this month, 

please stand! 

Now, if you have an anniversary this month, 

please stand! 

Congratulations, and best wishes for many 

more!!!



We are excited to 

celebrate the addition of 

four new deacons:  Deacon 

Ken Hurt, Deacon Andrew 

Williams, Deacon Gary 

Evans, and Deacon Joe 

Chester. 

Congratulations!



Women’s Ministry

Attention ladies! The Women’s Ministry trip to 

the Black History Museum in Charleston has been 

changed from April 11th and 12th to April 25th and 

26th.  If you would like to attend, please sign up 

on the sheet located in the foyer.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Sis. Irene.  Thank 

you!



Holy Week Services

Wednesday, April 16th – Holy Wednesday Service with Boulevard Baptist Church 

at Mtn. Spring at 7:00 PM.  Dr. Austin Carty will be the guest preacher.

Thursday, April 17th – Holy Week Worship Service at Boulevard Baptist Church 

at 6:00 PM.  Pastor Moses will be preaching.

Friday, April 18th – Good Friday Service at Mt. Calvary Baptist Church in Shelby, 

NC at 12:00 PM.  Pastor Moses will be preaching.

Friday, April 18th – Good Friday Service with Mtn. Spring at Boulevard Baptist 

Church at 7:00 PM. 

Sunday, April 20th – Easter Sunrise Service at 7:00 AM followed by breakfast at 

our East Campus.



Women’s Baptist Educational and 

Missionary Convention of SC
Attention all Missionary members who signed up 

for the 26th Anniversary celebration of the 

WBEMCSC on Saturday, April 19th: We will meet 

at Salem Baptist Church in Anderson at 10:15 AM 

to ride the church vans and take pictures. The 

event will be held at Reedy River Baptist Church 

in Mauldin at 11:30 AM.  Please remember to 

wear green. 



Heart of God 

Food Pantry Our food pantry will 

be open Saturday, 

April 19th from 

11:00 AM to 1:00 

PM. Thanks for being 

a blessing to those 

in need in our 

community!



We are invited to attend "Unity in the 

Community" on April 19th at 10:00 AM at 

Veteran's Park in Pendleton. The event will 

feature fellowship, food, fun, Kiddie Land, 

giveaways, and a car show. We look forward to 

connecting with our community!

Unity in the Community
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